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Inside the Toddler Room

Important Dates
• Belated November birthday: Olivia!

• December 22: Christmas Celebration. 
Dress your child in their holiday best! 
More info will be emailed soon. 

• December 23-January 2: School 
Closed for Christmas holiday. First day 
back is January 3rd. Happy New Year! 

Classroom Donation Needs

• Tissues
• Baby wipes for the classroom 

(for cleaning hands after crafts 
and snacks) 

• Paper towels

December 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year! Our 
class will be enjoying many crafts to help 
celebrate the season. 

As the children are now comfortable in our 
classroom, we are turning our attention to 
creating bonds and polite, cooperative play with 
classmates. In particular, we have been practicing 
sharing and working together. It will take time to 
learn these important skills but we can see them 
making progress every day. Let us know how they 
are doing on this front at home. 

As the weather turns colder and wetter, rain and 
snow boots will be a big part of your child’s 
outdoor wardrobe. Although great for keeping 
little toes warm and dry, they are not conducive 
to playing within the classroom or the gym and 
can become a tripping hazard.  We ask that you 
change your child into footwear appropriate for 
playing indoors when you arrive at the school. 
Additionally, warm clothes often have a lot of 
snaps and buttons. Please try to remember we 
have several diapers to change a day and 
sometimes speed is extremely important. Simple 
pants and pullovers work the best for us. Thanks 
for your cooperation! 

December’s song: “Jingle Bells” 
Miss Julie and Miss Cecily


